[image: image1.png]Transpor.lPllnnlngsaciety





TPS BURSARIES 2014
The Transport Planning Society’s bursary scheme aims to encourage transport planners at an early stage in their career to produce a piece of structured thought on a topic of current relevance to transport planning.  

The Society is focusing the call for bursary applications on our theme for 2014: 

What should an incoming government do to improve planning for transport? 
With a General Election in 2015 and elections to the Scottish Government and Welsh and Northern Ireland Assemblies in 2016, it’s a good time to consider what any future government’s priorities should be. In the last few years, many experts have questioned the current system of transport appraisal and the accuracy of national road traffic forecasts. Other recent developments with a potential impact on transport planning include an increasing role for the private sector in local decision making on transport and the return of the responsibility for public health to local authorities. Transport planning also needs to help meet the challenges of climate change and poor air quality, and to secure transport system resilience to extreme weather events.
















The TPS Bursary scheme gives you the opportunity to contribute to this debate. Applicants might want to consider the following issues when proposing a topic for their bursary: How will planning for transport need to change in the future? What should be the future role for the private sector? To what extent does the current system of transport appraisal need to be improved? How do we best ensure that economic, environmental and social impacts are all considered? 
Applicants are asked to frame a specific title and subject for their bursary paper, of their own choice, relevant to the theme and to transport planning in the UK.  

The value of the bursary is £500 and up to 5 awards will be made.  The best paper will be awarded a prize for “Bursary of the Year”, to be presented at the TPS AGM in February 2015. 

The required output will be a paper 3-5,000 words in length, and associated presentation to the TPS Board, requiring about 7 days’ work.  The TPS will provide a mentor for each successful applicant, to assist with the technical content of the work.  The completed work will be disseminated by the Society, who will also assist with presentation of the findings more widely, if appropriate.  The bursaries provide a great opportunity to develop as a transport planning professional.

For an application form go to http://www.tps.org.uk/main/bursaries/ or email Jacqueline.finch@ice.org.uk
The deadline for applications is WEDNESDAY 25th June 2014
